
Little Bow Resort August Newsletter
We have been in touch with Alberta Environment and this is the 
response we received regarding items on the beach.  (See 
attached pdf)

Please leave the beach neat and tidy and make sure to take your 
belongings home at the end of the season.

Open fires are not allowed on the beach.

We have been lenient with the ATV by-law. Please continue to 
ensure there are no underage drivers. Kudos to those  who have 
been respectful with their ATV's and obeying the stop signs.

Please make sure to continue utilizing the recycling areas set up.

Please join me in congratulating Jaedon Kienlen . He has 
accepted the position of full time caretaker effective September 
1st.

Bob Kilbach has resigned his position  on the board for personal 
reasons.

Please ensure to provide your guests with a pass for the boat 
launch and don't forget to use your own.

Shout out to Ron Normandeau, Clayton Stokes and Neil Bard. 
These gentleman helped out with an unexpected problem that 
arose, showing a commitment to our resort.



Your board will be working on developing a consistent process for 
enforcement of our by-laws. We will communicate it to you later in 
September .

Hope you have enjoyed your summer so far. Take advantage of 
the next few weeks!

 
 
Connie Burndred
On behalf of the Board of Directors


